
 
 

Bristol BOE Open Choice Workshop to be held on Wednesday March 20th 
 
The public is invited to join the Bristol Board of Education for a discussion regarding the state’s 
Open Choice Program. This workshop will be facilitated by Kathleen Demsey and Debra 
Borrero, consultants from the Connecticut State Department of Education. Ms. Demsey serves as 
a veteran education consultant in the Sheff Office. Discussion topics for the workshop will 
include the availability of funding streams for Open Choice participants, participating CT school 
districts and their experiences with the Choice program, and recent Open Choice program 
improvements and innovations. The BOE Workshop will be held on Wednesday March at 7:00 
PM at the Board of Education building located at 129 Church Street in Bristol.  
 
 


